
Consultation – Proposal to retire the 4+2 internship pathway 

 

 

25th of May 2018 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to provide my feedback on the proposed retirement of the 4 + 2 

pathway for registration. As a student completing my final year of study, I am 

aware of the challenge of finding suitable employment, supervisors and starting 

the registration process. It is my preference that the 4 + 2 pathway not be retired 

until 2020, to allow more time for those still completing their studies to start the 

process.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
 


